
 

 
Camden CIL Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule 

 
Please let us know your thoughts on Camden’s Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule by 
answering the questions below. 
 
1. Do you have any comments on the level of rates proposed for Camden’s Community 
Infrastructure Levy?  

 

      

2. Do you have any comments on the range of uses that have been included in Camden’s 
draft charging schedule? 

 

      

3. Do you have any comments on the boundaries of the different charging zones? 
 
      



 
 
4. Please let us know your views on what level of instalments policy Camden should 
introduce? 

 

      

5. Do you have any other comments on the Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule which 
have not already been covered?  

 

      

6. Please tick the box to specify if you are: 
 

 Camden Resident     Local Planning Authority 
 

 Camden Business     Statutory/other Government Authority 
 

 Landowner or Developer     Education Provider 
 

 Voluntary or Community Organisation  Registered Provider 
 

 Registered Charity     MP or Councillor 
 
 
Other (Please Specify) 

 
      



 
 
Please fill in your answers within the boxes provided, you may wish to attach further sheets.  
 
Alternatively you may email your answers to us at CIL@camden.gov.uk clearly stating your 
answers to the relevant questions numbers. 
 
If sending by post please address it to: CIL Team, 6th Floor, Town Hall Extension, 
(Environment), Argyle Street, London WC1H 8EQ  
 
This must be received by the council by 20th December 2012.  
 
For more information on CIL, and the next steps, please visit www.camden.gov.uk/cil 
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